
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 FROM THE BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH MAILBAG IS THIS EMAIL FROM CINDY WHO WROTE: 

Dear Friends at WRVM. Happy Birthday WRVM!!!  Many thanks for everything you do, from the 

great programing, to the wonderful music, bus trips, concerts and of course the friendly voices of the 

announcers. It's always nice to feel like you have a friend right there with you when listening to your 

station, very comforting, even more so with the whole Covid-19 thing going on.  You are the only 

station I listen to both at home and in the car. 

I have been listening to you for over 20 years, and I can't believe it's been that long, but you've 

taught me so much and for that I sincerely thank all of you. I look forward to the day when we'll all be 

friends in heaven, how delightful that sounds.   

I CAN REMEMBER WHEN WE BEGAN DOING BUS TRIPS. IT WAS A ONE DAY TRIP TO ATTEND 

THE SATURDAY SESSIONS AT FOUNDERS WEEK IN CHICAGO. THE BUS STARTED IN IRON 

MOUNTAIN LEAVING AT ABOUT 4 IN THE MORNING TO GET THERE IN TIME. WE DIDN’T GET 

BACK UNTIL THE WEE HOURS OF THE NEXT MORNING. THAT WAS A LOOONG DAY! 

AS FOR CONCERTS, I DON’T REMEMBER EXACTLY WHEN WE HELD OUR FIRST CONCERT. I’M 

GUESSING THE ARTIST WAS THE BOOTH BROTHERS AND WAS HELD AT RIVERVIEW 

ALLIANCE CHURCH IN OCONTO FALLS. THAT WAS BACK WHEN THEY WEREN’T VERY WELL 

KNOWN AND CAME FOR A FREEWILL OFFERING. THAT WAS PROBABLY AROUND THE LATE, 

LATE 1990’S.  

WE’VE HELD A LOT OF CONCERTS SINCE THEN AND OUR NEXT ONE IS THIS SATURDAY 

EVENING FEATURING LEGACY FIVE AND SOLOIST JOSEPH HABEDANK. IT’S BEING HELD AT 

THE CELEBRATION CHURCH IN GREEN BAY. THE CONCERT BEGINS AT 6:00 PM; DOORS WILL 

OPEN AT 5:00 PM. SEATING IS FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE WITH SOCIAL DISTANCING IN 

PLACE. AS IT TURNS OUT, WE WILL HAVE TICKETS AT THE DOOR THANKS TO THE JUDGES 

RULING ON WEDNESDAY. OR YOU CAN STILL PRE-ORDER TICKETS ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG 

OR BY CALLING US AT 920-842-2900. TICKETS ARE $25 EACH. I HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING AND FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


